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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, and members of the Senate Judiciary 

Committee: 

I strongly support the right to vote for all Oregonians, regardless of whether or not 

they are incarcerated. The right to vote is sacred. If someone commits a crime they 

should not have their civil liberties taken away. Losing your freedom of movement is 

sufficient punishment. I know that those who vote will maintain ties to the community 

and this will help reduce recidivism. Please support SB 579. I know that no one is the 

worst thing they've ever done and I hope you agree. 

Thank you for taking my testimony. 

Joey Abraham   


